
Buncombe County Health and Human Services Foster Care Program has made the executive decision to 
cancel Foster Parent Training classes scheduled to start on Wednesday March 25th. We encourage all 
residents of Buncombe County to participate in limiting the spread of COVID-19 by limit travel outside of 
the home to essential functions only, practice social distancing, and clean frequently touched surfaces 
regularly.  
 
The next round of Foster Parent Training Classes is scheduled to begin tentatively on June 2nd and will be 
held at the Arden campus of Biltmore Church. The fall training session is scheduled to start on 
September 14th and will be held at 200 College Street in Downtown Asheville. 
To register for one of our upcoming Foster Parent Training Courses, please email 
familiesforkids@buncomebcounty.org or click here. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your commitment to helping us manage the spread 
of COVID-19.  
 
For the most up to date information about COVID-19 information in Buncombe County, visit 
buncombecounty.org. 
 
To get Emergency Notifications sent directly to your phone, text BCALERT to 888-777. 
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